
Broyles, Randi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Blankenship, Johni 

Tuesday, June 2, 2020 6:57 AM 

Broyles, Randi 

Subject: Fwd: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Ordinance 2020-19 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: laura sievert <laurasievert@hotmail.com> 
Date: June 2, 2020 at 12:22:25 AM AKDT 
To: "Blankenship, Johni" <JBlankenship@kpb.us> 
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Ordinance 2020-19 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when 
responding or providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were expecting the communication. 

To the KPB Assembly: 
Please fully fund Kenai Peninsula College by passing Ordinance 2020-19. 

The college has been of great importance to my own ongoing education as a KBBSD teacher. 
It has been critical for many, many of my students who utilized Jump Start or went on to a KPC 
program or degree. The college is needed right here for everything from training Slope workers 
to revitalizing Alaska Native languages. As a volunteer ESL tutor I've seen the value of the 
Adult Basic Education programs through my students' eyes. KPC is an important community 
presence, allowing all residents to make our lives better through classes, cultural events, and 
trainings. 
I thank the Assembly for its past support of the college and hope it continues to do so. 

Laura Sievert, Kenai 
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